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Deputy Edward Timmins 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

20th May 2025 

PQ Number: 24516/25 
PQ Question:  To ask the Minister for Health the actual expenditure for mental health in 2024;  
the planned expenditure for 2025; and if she will make a statement on the matter. –Edward 
Timmins 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Deputy Timmins, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have 
examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

The expenditure in Mental Health services for 2024 amounted to €1,398.8m. The total 2025 funding 
for Mental Health services as at March 2025 amounted to €1,467m, it is expected that the 
expenditure level for 2025 will reach this approved funding level. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours Sincerely, 

_________________ 
Tony McCusker 
General Manager 
Access and Integration; HSE Mental Health Services 

mailto:PQReps.NatMHOPS@hse.ie


 

 

 
 
 
 
 


